

Head Office 59/60 Upper O'Connell Street Dublin 1 Príomh Oifig 59/60 Sráid Uí Chonaill Uachtarach Baile Átha Cliath 1

T +353 (1) 872 0000 F +353 (1) 873 1195 www.dublinbus.ie

Ms. Mary Maguire,
Meetings Administrator,
Corporate Services Department,
South Dublin County Council,
County Hall,
Tallaght,
Dublin 24.



Our Ref: 1/01/06

Your Ref:

23rd Dec '09

Dear Ms. Maguire,

I refer to your correspondence on behalf of South Dublin County Council regarding the provision of services between Tallaght and the main population centres in the county including Lucan and Clondalkin.

As highlighted in the correspondence, Dublin Bus has recently commenced a full review of its network of services. A central part of this review will be an analysis of the identification of current and future demand patterns and adapting our network to compliment these travel demands. The review will enable Dublin Bus better meet its customer's needs and in doing so deliver an improved service.

While the current route 76 and its variations satisfy some of the demands as suggested indications are that other alignments are emerging providing direct access between the population centres.

I would like to take this opportunity to thanks you for your comments.

Tours sincerery,

Paddy Doherty,

Business Development Manager.



